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June 11, 2015 

Dear Members of the University Community: 

As part of the overarching Santa Clara 2020 Integrated Strategic Plan, several campus facilities will 
be constructed or renovated under our Facilities Master Plan, to accommodate increased 
enrollments and help achieve strategic goals and objectives. 

As part of that; a new unified 
facility for the School of Law 
will be constructed on the 
northeast corner of campus. 
The School of Law, 
strategically located adjacent 
to the Leavey School of 
Business (Lucas Hall), will be 
part of a new professional 
neighborhood, bridging 
academic partnerships 
across business and law  

The first phase of this 
exciting addition will begin 
early this summer with some 
utility work being done on the south side of the Third Mission Lot (east of Lucas Hall).  Parts of that 
lot will be closed as utility infrastructure is updated and relocated in preparation for the new 
building. 

The next phase will occur later in the summer when the entire Third Mission Lot will permanently 
close for Phase I Environmental Mitigation.  

Vehicles displaced by this closure will find ample parking available at the North Campus Garage 
located just off of Franklin Street between The Alameda and Alviso Street. 

As we get closer to the lot closures, we will send out additional notifications and details. 

As always, thank you for your continued support and patience while we strive to improve our ever 
growing and ever changing community.  


